
Christchurch Northern Corridor  
QEII Drive-Innes Road roundabout 
PROJECT UPDATE 5 JUNE 2020

The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance team will be starting the road 
resurfacing work at the QEII Drive and Innes 
Road roundabout. From Sunday night 14 June, 
we will be milling and asphalting for several 
nights and on 21 June we will be finishing the 
kerbs and drainage on the island. 
Paving work is planned on: Sunday 14, Monday 
15, Wednesday 17, Thursday 18 and Sunday 28, 
Monday 29, Tuesday 30 June and Wednesday 1, 
Thursday 2 and Sunday 5 July. We need dry 
weather conditions for this work so we may need 
to extend these nights. 
Milling the road is noisy, nearby residents will hear 
the noise from the machinery and the crew 
working at night. 

TRAFFIC IMPACT 
During the night work, when we are paving, the 
roundabout will be closed to westbound traffic. 
Westbound traffic on QEII Drive will be diverted at 
the roundabout via Innes Road, Cranford Street and 
Main North Road. 
QEII Drive eastbound traffic can drive straight 
through on the slip lane but cannot turn right at the 
roundabout to go to Innes Road. 
Traffic on Innes Road cannot enter the QEII Drive 
roundabout, a diversion via Hills Road, Briggs Road, 
Marshland Road and Prestons Road will be in 
place. 
Please expect delays due to the lane reductions 
and closure of the roundabout.
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WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW
›› Our standard construction work hours are Monday 

to Saturday between 7am and 7pm. Night work 
starts after 7pm and stops before 6am.

›› There will be increased noise and vibrations 
associated with most of the construction work. We 
will do what we can to minimise this.

›› Keep yourself and your children, as well as pets, 
at a safe distance from the work site. Please stay 
behind the construction fences at all times. 

›› All work sites are subject to weather and other 
unforeseen conditions. Some jobs will finish early 
while others may be delayed or rescheduled.

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our website at 
www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc to sign up for project updates.

DIVERSIONS ROUNDABOUT CLOSURE 
During the night works on the QEII Drive/Innes Road 
roundabout eastbound traffic cannot turn right at the 
roundabout to go to Innes Road, traffic on Innes Road 
cannot enter the roundabout and westbound traffic will 
be diverted. 
Diversion will be in place via Marshland Road, Briggs 
Road and Hills Road and Innes Road, Cranford Street and 
Main North Road. Traffic on Innes Road will be diverted 
at Hills Road via Prestons Road to head westbound.

 

 

Work to chip seal the QEII Drive westbound lanes is planned for next week.  


